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WELCOME TO SUMAA!

SAWATDII KHA / SAWATDII KHRAP

We hope you had a great time studying with us!

Welcome to Sumaa Language and Culture Institute’s first newsletter. We plan to send out a
monthly newsletter to keep in touch with our students and to let you know about our news, what
events we’re running at Sumaa, any special offers and discounts that are available, our latest
language-learning tips, and much, much more. We hope you don’t mind us staying in touch with you
through the newsletter, but do let us know if you don’t want to receive these emails.

We always love to hear comments, suggestions, and feedback, so please also feel free to contact
us at sumaa48@gmail.com.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Let’s make a krathong together!

Sumaa is hosting an online workshop on   
 "How to Make a DIY Krathong" on Friday 19th
November, 2021, so now you can celebrate Loy
Krathong with us by making your own float.
We’ll send you the banana stalk, banana leaf,
flowers, nails, incense and candle you need to
make your krathong (only for students who live
in Sathorn, Silom and Sukhumvit areas, I’m
afraid), and then we’ll assemble it together via
Zoom (free of charge).

If you’re free and you want to join us, please
register at
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1_mPEcN2
SgNC3jwyL3kZQSNUqtOyfe7gNl1m4OslwA3c/
edit

Thai people make Krathongs to show respect to the

goddess of the river called Phra Mae Khongkha. We

also make wishes when we float them in the river.

Common wishes are as follows :

 

ขอให้มีความสุขมากขึ้น มีปัญหาต่างๆ น้อยลงในปีที่จะมาถึงนี้
“I wish for more happiness and less problems for the

coming year.”

ขอให้ครอบครัวของฉันมีความสุข สุขภาพแข็งแรงและเจริญ
รุ่ งเรือง
“I wish my family joyful, healthy and prosperous.”

ขอให้ฉันประสบความสำเร็จในทุกสิ่งทุกอย่างที่ทำ
“I wish myself success with everything I do.”

TIPSTIPSTIPS
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